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Celebrating a Life Well-lived 
 

 

HRH PRINCE PHILIP THE DUKE OF EDINBURGH 

Our sincere condolences to our Queen Elizabeth and family. 

We began the week by having a special worship time to 

celebrate, and give thanks for, the life and service of Prince 

Philip. The children heard about the Duke of Edinburgh 

programme that has inspired many young people, the Duke’s 

commitment to protecting the natural environment and to many 

years of serving others. A wonderful legacy indeed. 

 
 

 

 

Welcome to the Summer Term 
A special welcome to our new Pre-school children 

and their families who have just joined us. 

We have lots of exciting things to look forward to this term. It is 

good to have visitors coming into school again – Year 3 and Year 5 will 

be having lessons from a cricket coach, Year 6 children will 

experience fencing, a Roman soldier will be visiting Year 3, guitar 

lessons started yesterday and Year 4 are hoping for an Egyptian 

visitor! EYFS and Year 1 and Year 2 are going to venture into Cuerden 

Valley Park. We are planning an Edale visit for next year. YEAR 5 

CHILDREN – REMEMBER TO RETURN YOUR INTEREST FORM! 
 

Our School Christian Values 

This term our Collective Worship theme will be to explore each of 

our 6 Christian values. We will learn about their basis in the bible, 

reflecting on what these values mean for us today and how we will 

respond by showing them in our own lives, as individuals and as a 

school community. You can view our Worship plan on the website: 

https://www.clayton-le-woods.lancs.sch.uk/curriculum/re-and-worship 
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This term we are going to learn 
how to use MindUp strategies 
from Year 1 to Year 6. Based in 
neuroscience, MindUP teaches 
children (and adults!) the skills 
and knowledge we need to 
understand how our brains 
work, regulate our stress and 
emotion, form positive 
relationships, and act with 
kindness and compassion. It 
helps children have a positive, 
focused attitude to their 
learning and new challenges. It 
builds on previous work on 
Growth Mindset and also 
reinforces our Christian values, 
helping children to take 
responsibility for becoming the 
best they can be. 

 

 

 

The MindUp sessions will be taught each week through assemblies and followed up in 
class. If you’d like to find out more you can visit the MindUp website – there is a 
dedicated section for parents: https://mindup.org/  

PTFA Decorate an Easter 

Egg Competition 

Well done to all our winners  
 

 
Pre-school winner – Harry Broome 

 

 
Reception winner – Spencer Collier 
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Year 1 winner – Amelia Hough 

 

 
Year 2 winner – Tyler Broome 

 
Year 3 winner – Amy Gutteridge 

 
Year 4 winner – Archer Wood 

PE days for this half term 
 

Monday Pre-school + Year 1 

Tuesday Reception + Year 2 

Wednesday Year 1 + Year 3 

Thursday Year 2 + Year 6 

Friday Reception + Year 3 

Year 4 + Year 5 
 

 



 

 

           

 

      

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cuerden Valley Car Park  
 

Many of you use the Back Lane Cuerden Valley 

car park at drop off and pick up times. We’ve 

noticed that the floor markings indicating the 

entrance and exit have worn away. I have 

contacted the park managers and they will 

repaint them, hopefully next month.  

Meanwhile please be aware that the entrance 

is the one closest to Town Brow main road 

and the exit is opposite the drive to school. 

There are no free minutes on the Town Brow 

car park and you will be charged for using this.  

Holidays 
Please avoid taking holidays in term time –  

they will not be authorised.  

Remember that we have two weeks holiday at half term 

from Monday 24th May to Friday 4th June.  

This is earlier than normal. 

 

“This is my commandment, that you love 

one another as I have loved you.”  
John 15:12 


